
Attendance Newsletter

Dear Parents/Carers ,

Welcome back after the summer, we have just completed our first full week and I am pleased to see so 

many green classes! We even had one class, this weeks winners, Year Rec on 100%! Absolutely amazing. 

I hope that we carry this on throughout the year, so that we can make the very most of our learning!

Just a few reminders, please let us know if your child is ill, so it is authorised. Please only keep your child 

off if they are genuinely ill. Please make appointments outside of school time. Please remember that 

school starts at 8.55am, the children can be on the yard from 8.45am or at breakfast club from 8.00am 

- which starts next week. Remember to book your place using ParentPay.

Whole School Attendance:



100% Attendance-

100% Punctuality-
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